
   Class Attendance! Thank you to everyone that has taken 

part in Just One Tree, we have raised 

£53! Your contributions mean that the 

organisation can plant 53 more trees in a 

bid to combat the effects of global 

warming! 

 

Coffee Morning  

There will be a Coffee Morning at 

Budleigh Riding School on Friday 6th  

December 10.00-12.00. Please go along if 

you can make it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Book Bus 

Thank you to everyone that visited the 

Book Bus, it was a great success despite 

him being held up due to a breakdown. 

We have invited them back in the     

Summer Term so please look out for  

details! 

 

School Dinners  

Please make sure that school dinners are 

paid for in advance. This can be done 

daily (£2.25), weekly (£11.25), half 

termly or termly. Please check with the 

office if you are unsure of how much you 

need to pay.  

Otters 

94.5% 

 

% 

Kingfishers 

91.1% 

Dragonflies 95.9% 

Tuesday 26th 

November 

Year 3/4 Netball 

at ECC 

Friday 6th    

December 

Staying Safe Visit 

Wednesday 11th 

December 

Christmas       

Performance 

Monday 16th 

December 

Parent’s Forum 

9.15-10.30 

Tuesday 17th 

December  

Pantomime 

Thursday 19th 

December 

Christmas Lunch 

Friday 20th  

December 

Last Day of Term 

Dates for the Diary 

OCESA News 

After our AGM last week I am pleased to 

introduce you to the team: 

Chair—Nikki Reed (Tillie’s Mum -        

Dragonflies Class) 

Treasurer—Justin Tigg (Rowan’s Dad - 

Kingfishers Class) 

Secretary—Lisa Smallacombe (Eloisa’s 

Mum - Kingfishers Class) 

 

Thank you for your continued support over 

the last year, we have many exciting 

events planned for the coming year.  

Events. 

Spooky Disco -  

Thanks to everyone that supported our 

disco, we made £145.22 

 

Bonfire & Fireworks -  

We had our first bonfire and fireworks 

event this year with great success. It was 

lovely to see so many people from the   

village as well as families from school. 

Thank you to everyone involved in making 

this event such a success, we made 

£382.30. 

 

Chocolate Bingo - This Friday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reindeer Run 

Saturday 7th December, 10am - don’t for-

get to dig out your trainers and register 

for our annual Reindeer Run. 

 

Nikki Reed - OCESA Chair 
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            Don’t forget to follow      
            and share us on         
            Facebook! 
Search for  
Otterton CofE Primary School 

Friday 29th  

November 

Chocolate Bingo 

Friday 6th  

December 

Coffee Morning 

Saturday 7th Reindeer Run 

OCESA Dates 


